
 

HOMES ON THE RISE       
The Architectural Standards Committee 
reviewed the following plans in  
October 2019.

UNIT/LOT ADDRESS   SQ. FT. PROJECT

02/413 13514  3,389  House
 Northwoods  
 Boulevard

08/449 11638  3,423  House
 Munich  
 Lane

BRIEFS

PEAK PERFORMERS odd questions and works with assisting all 
members. He is great at diffusing situations 
and putting the member first. Thank you for 
your support Chris!  

TAHOE DONNER  
GIVING FUND  
AWARDS GRANTS 
The Tahoe Donner Giving Fund awards 
$50,000 in grants to local non-profits  
annually. Details to follow in the January 
edition of Tahoe Donner News. 

Thank you to all Giving Fund donors. To 
donate this year, please visit our website at 
tahoedonner.com/giving-fund or use the 
cutout at the bottom of page 8.

LIKEMOJI JUST  
GOT BETTER!
You can now give anonymous feedback  
about your experience with Member Services,  
Architectural Standards and Forestry. Use 
on-location kiosks, download the app for 
Apple or Android or use our online feedback 
form. All information can be found at  
tahoedonner.com/likemoji.

TAKE CARE TAHOE
Looking for a way to learn more about 
Tahoe’s environment? Find visitor centers, 
ways to volunteer, events and more. More 
importantly, help take care of Tahoe! Learn 
more at takecaretahoe.org.

TOYS FOR TOTS + 
FOOD DONATION IN 
TAHOE DONNER
Get in the spirit of giving this holiday season 
by bringing new, unwrapped toys to The 
Lodge Restaurant & Pub from 5-9PM or 
Member Services in Northwoods Clubhouse 
from 8AM-5PM daily, through December 15.  
The Toys for Tots collection box is  
sponsored by Soroptimist International of 
Truckee Donner. In 2018, new toys were  

DILLON BROWN   
MAINTENANCE        

Dillon was an immense help for the Recre-
ation department and some unexpected 
vehicle issues. There were problems with the 
truck, trailer and tires the day the Recreation 
managers were driving to pick up supplies 
for Fall Festival. Dillon realized what was 
at stake for the event, so he stopped what 
he was doing, fixed the walls for the truck, 
replaced a tire for the trailer and fixed the 
wiring to connect the truck to the trailer. 
This took up at least 1.5 hours of his work 
day and helped Tahoe Donner run a great 
Fall Festival. Thank you for being a team 
player Dillon!

CHRIS SIMPSON      
ARCHITECTURAL STANDARDS OFFICE

When Chris learned about a dead raccoon in 
a member’s backyard, he took it upon him-
self to rectify the situation. Because Animal 
Control doesn’t pick up animals from private 
properties, Chris stepped up to help remove 
the raccoon. He is always willing to answer 

provided to approximately 500 Truckee 
children in need. 

There will also be a bin to donate non- 
perishable food at Member Services in the 
Northwoods Clubhouse from 8AM-5PM 
daily until December 12. Do your part this 
season for those less fortunate.

GOLF COURSE GREENS 
ARE GROWING
The Golf Course Repair Project is already 
underway! Check out these amazing  
pictures of the greens growing beautifully. 
Stay up to date on the project at  
tahoedonner.com/golf-repair-2020.
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